
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: PA/DH 

11th December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Following our recent Ofsted inspection, the report is due to be published on Tuesday 17th 

December. We would like to provide an opportunity for parents who may wish to discuss the 

report in greater detail. So we will be holding a parent meeting session on Wednesday 18th 

December at 6pm in our Drama Theatre. During the meeting there will be an opportunity to 

ask questions and discuss the findings in depth. If you would like to attend the meeting please 

just visit us on the evening at 6pm.  

We look forward to seeing you then.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr P Abram  
Head of School  


